
 

MDOT SHA UPCOMING 
PROJECT ACTIVITY NOTICE 

 
• Where: US 1 (Baltimore Avenue) from Lakeland Road to Berwyn 

Road 
 

• Activity: Ongoing US 1 construction project water infrastructure 
work through late summer 2022 

 
• Work/Lane Closure Hours for this activity: Alternating lane 

closures, northbound, 9 p.m. -12 p.m. the next day and  
southbound, 8 p.m. -6 a.m.  

 
• Additional work hours may be needed to expedite this work 

and keep the project on schedule. Pedestrians may be 
directed to the safest signalized crossing during this work. 
Drivers and pedestrians should travel undistracted through the 
work zone and be aware of changing vehicular and pedestrian 
traffic patterns.  

 
• For more information about this work, please contact 

Mr. Mario Minoglio, MDOT SHA Project Engineer, at 
443-996-4033  
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